
 

SUBSCRIBE NOW! 
BLOUNT COUNTY ALERTS, 
WITH REGROUP! 
Blount County’s New Mass Notification System 

Blount County EMA is getting ready to launch a new 

Mass Notification system to replace our current platform, 

Nixle. We are confident that this new platform will help us 

reach more members of our county and business 

partners. Whether it be notifications on Severe Weather 

events, Hazardous or Emergency Events, Road Closures, 

and even Upcoming Community events we hope to better 

serve our county! Look for more upcoming information on 

our Facebook page! 

 

Launch Date        
April 4, 2025 

____ 

Stay in the Know with 
Blount County Alerts! 

____ 

Updates on Impending 
Weather Threats, Road 

Closures, and much 
more! 

____ 

Receive texts, calls, 
emails, or even 

download the mobile 
app! 

____ 

Blount County’s new 
Mass Notification 

platform, Regroup! 

BLOUNT COUNTY EMA 
220 2nd Ave East 

Oneonta, AL 35121 
205-973-0578 

 

 

 
Subscribe now! 


